SOUTH HARRINGAY SCHOOL

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

8th October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are really pleased at how all the children have settled into Nursery and Reception since September. We are delighted at how quickly they have adapted to their new daily routines at school.

As explained in our pre-admission meetings with you, we will be inviting parents into school each week on a rotation basis to meet with us. This will be a short, informal meeting with your child's keyworker to talk about your child's strengths and to discuss areas for development. We will also be sharing your child's Special Books with you and you will get a chance to take this home and contribute towards it.

These meetings will take place in school in line with our COVID risk assessment. You will be asked to wear a mask in the meeting.

We will be meeting the first few parents next week. Please don't worry if your meeting isn't in the next couple of weeks – we have scheduled a meeting for everyone. We will let you know the week before when your meeting will be.

Clare Doherty

Early Years Leader